
CVES New CTE 
Center Construction

Update

June 2025 Edition



CTE Center Construction Project Update!

We’re back with the second installment of our construction update series for the new 
CVES Career and Technical Education (CTE) Center in Plattsburgh. Since our last update, 
significant progress has been made on-site, and we’re excited to share the latest 
developments with you.

Site work has continued steadily, creating a strong and stable foundation that sets the 
stage for vertical construction. One of the most visible milestones so far is the placement 
of the first prefabricated concrete walls—marking a major step forward in the building’s 
transformation from blueprints to reality.

In addition to work on the main structure, foundation work has now begun on the 
secondary structure. This progress reflects the coordinated efforts of the construction 
team to ensure all aspects of the facility are moving forward efficiently and on schedule.

Check out the latest photos to see the progress for yourself. It’s rewarding to watch this 
important project take shape, and we’ll continue to keep you informed as each new phase 
unfolds. Stay tuned for more updates as we bring this state-of-the-art CTE Center to life!














